
Dear THS Member; 

The nominating period for Board members for the 2019 election is now open. The Board has three (3) 

seats up for election with two sitting Board members, Joe Haldeman and Beatrice Kondo, agreeing to run 

for re-election. In addition, you may nominate any THS member in good standing or nominate yourself to 

fill any of these seats on the Board. The Nominating Committee will verify membership status and 

willingness to serve with each nominee. Nominations will be open until 27 Jul 2019 at 11:59pm PDT. 

Please supply a short bio to include what you hope to do or will continue to do for THS if elected and a 

photograph suitable for inclusion on the ballot. 

Voting will be done electronically and members will be sent an email with instructions and a link to the 

host website when voting opens. Voting begins 11 Aug 2019 and will remain open for 2 weeks. Watch 

your email for official notification, and instructions on the voting process. In the meantime, if you would 

like to nominate a member of The Heinlein Society to the Board of Directors (including self-nomination), 

please send replies to nominations@heinleinsociety.org: 

  

Name of Nominee ________________________________ 

  

Your Name __________________________________ 

  

Thank you in advance for your participation. 

Betsey Wilcox 

Chair, Nominating Committee 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 


